clerk@ashwell.gov.uk	
From:	getalie cuozzo «eatfeastuk@gmail.com»
Sent:	25 November 2024 11:50
То:	clerk@ashwell.gov.uk
Subject:	Re: Events at Ashwell
Good morning Sally,	
We can bring cones along to pro	otect the ground and obviously not drive onto it.
In terms of fee we pay around it	·
	us including SAG and insurance for the event and paperwork from the traders.
At this time we only have Thurs	sday and Saturday evenings available and I think Thursday would be great in Ashwell
If you have any other questions	please let me know.
Kind regards	
Natalie	
0 - 21 Nov 2024 at 12:09 ala	ark@ashwall govuk wrata:
> On 21 Nov 2024, at 13:08, cle	rk@asnweil.gov.uk wrote.
> Dear tatalis	
> Deal waters	
-	d for addressing the waste disposal issue. There is a small area where vans could be
	not affect the sports ground, but we would need to ensure the particular areas used for
sport were not damaged.	,
>	
> The facilities Ashwell offer are	e public toilets and a popular village location. Can you give me an idea of a charge please
that you might expect to pay?	
> We have our next meeting or	n 4th December and it would be desirable to present this information to Parish Councillors
then.	
>	
> Thank you	
>	
> Kind regards	
> Sally Roberts	
> Sally Roberts > Clerk	
>	
> Ashwell Parish Council	
> 01462 743706	
> www.ashwell.gov.uk	
> Office at 6A Back Street, Ash	well
> Baldock, Herts SG7 5PE	
>	
> Opening Hours:	
> Monday – Thursday	
> 9.30am - 2.30pm	

> The Parish Council office in Back Street is usually open Monday to Thursday mornings from 9.30 to 1.30. This may change during holiday periods so please phone to check if you want to save a wasted journey. There is always an emergency contact on the office answerphone if needed (01462) 743706.